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The  Teacher is Sile  

Coleman. If students need any 

assistance with their resumes, 

TAFE courses or applying for casu-

al / part time jobs, Sile is available 

on Monday afternoons and  

Tuesday mornings.  

Appointments to see Sile can be  

made at the office. 

 What’s On! 

10 JULY (Monday) Term 3 commences 

24 JULY (Monday) Science Discovery Dome 

31 JULY (Monday) -  
2 AUGUST (Wednesday) 

Year 7 Snow Trip 

6 SEPTEMBER (Wednesday)- 
15 SEPTEMBER (Friday) 

Vietnam/Cambodia Trip 

15th September (Friday) Last day of Term 3  

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please  make sure you 

contact the office as soon 

as there is a change to 

your personal details 

such as address, phone 

number or medical  

information.  

 

Phone:  

5831 4029  

YEAR 12 TRIP TO CAIRNS 

Year 12 students recently experienced a week in the wonderful, warm 
weather of Cairns learning about the impact 
of environmental issues on marine turtles, the 
Great Barrier Reef and the Daintree  
Rainforest. They also had the opportunity to 
learn about the local Indigenous culture, go 
snorkelling with tropical fish and visit the 
Cairns Night Market. 

Is your child feeling unwell? 

At school: any  student who is feeling unwell must present  
themselves to the reception. Reception will then phone  
parents/guardians to collect their child. Students can also 
spend time in our sick bay. 

At home: If your child is unwell, please contact the college office and let us 

know by phoning 5831 4029 before 10am and please provide a  medical 

certificate the next day (when possible). 

 

Years 7 - 12 (2023) 

Students MUST hand their phones and/or other devices in 
before school and retrieve them at 3pm.  

If you need to contact your child please contact the  college office – 5831 4029 .  
If your child needs to contact you, they may come to Reception to do so. 

MOBILE PHONE POLICY 2023 

Newsletter 

REPORTS 
Semester 1 School Reports 

were available on  

Friday 23rd June.  

Anyone who did not receive 

their reports can collect them 

from the office during school 

hours. 



Year 10 Camp - By Hannah & Victoria 

Hello strangers,  

From Thursday 11th May to Friday 12th  May, we Year 10’s went on 

one of the best, most breath-taking, exciting trips ever. Okay that’s a 

bit of an over-exaggeration, it was a school camp to Bendigo. 

We Year 10’s went to Schnitz when we first got there, highly  

recommend because the food was mouth-watering. We then  

headed to the Deborah Gold Mines, too bad we couldn’t take any gold with us, we could’ve been rich. After 

that, we headed to the Big 4 Tasman Holiday Park in Whitehills, which had a pool (we never went in it), a 

giant chess board and a jumping pillow. Then we went to The Zone Fun Park, where we almost died from 

exhaustion from laser tags, riding go-karts and rollerblading. After our big day we went to dinner at the 

pub, then back to our cabins for the night. 

The next day, we all woke up to the freezing cold morning, where we went out for 

brunch. We ate on the bus on the way to the 

Buddhist Stupa Temple, which was a  

fascinating experience. After that, we went to the 

marketplace near Science Works, where we 

went shopping and got unhealthy junk food 

(delicious), then we headed off home.  

That concludes the amazing Year 10 Journey we 

went on. Many thanks to Scout (for her  

music), Rosie and Kaiden for keeping us in line. 

Years 

7,9,10,11 

& 12 

Bus Trip 

to 

Melbourne 

Museum  

&  

Imax  

Theatre 

 WEBSITE : www.sasc.vic.edu.au 

FACEBOOK PAGE:  Shepparton ACE Secondary 

Talk Money with  Ecstra Foundation will be 
visiting Shepparton ACE Secondary  
College soon. 

 

Talk Money is a free financial education 
program that teaches young Australians 
money lessons for life and aims to help  
students be confident when talking about 
money and to make informed financial  
decisions. 

 

Delivered by talented facilitators, they offer  
interactive workshops on “Talking about 
Money”, “Spending and Saving Money” and 
“Making Money Work”.  

 

The program is designed for students in 
Years 10-12 and has been developed in  
collaboration with education experts and a 
financial education advisory group. 

 

We’re looking forward to 
their visit and, if you’d like 
to know more, you can 
check out their website at 
www.talkmoney.org.au.  

New Office  

email address 

reception@sasc.vic.edu.au 

http://www.talkmoney.org.au

